
NOTICE OF MEETING 

TOWN OF UNION 

 
 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the Town of Union, Broome 

County, New York will hold a Special Meeting at the Town Hall, 3111 East Main Street, 

Endwell, New York on Monday, September 28, 2020 at 7:00 P.M to close the Jones 

Eminent Domain Public Hearing, to hear the findings of fact and determination and to 

vote on proceeding with the Eminent Domain.  

 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that in accordance with an Emergency 

Order of the Governor of the State of New York, notice is hereby given that a Special 

Meeting is scheduled for Monday, September 28, 2020 at 7:00 o’clock or thereafter in 

the evening in person attendance shall NOT exceed 50% capacity of the Town Hall 

Board Room, less Town Board Members and Town Employees. It is anticipated that the 

maximum number of the public who can be in attendance at Town Hall for this Special 

Meeting will be 17 persons. All persons in attendance MUST wear a face covering to 

include their mouth and nose region, they MUST hand sanitize upon entry of the meeting 

at the hand sanitize stations provided by the Town, they MUST adhere to social 

distancing guidelines and remain six (6) feet apart at all times. Alternatively, or in the 

event that in person public attendance has met the maximum capacity, the Special 

Meeting will be accessible to the public via Zoom virtual meeting software. Any 

members of the public wishing to observe the meeting remotely are advised to access the 

meeting via Zoom Video Conference:  

 

Meeting Link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85851390151 

Meeting ID: 858 5139 0151 

Dial by your location: +1 929 205 6099 

 

 In the event that the Town Hall is fully open and able to accommodate all 

members of the public as of September 27, 2020, the Town reserves the right to 

discontinue the use of Zoom for said meeting. The Public is hereby advised to check the 

Town of Union website for updates regarding this change prior to any scheduled meeting. 

Please take further notice that the Special Meeting will be recorded and a transcript will 

be available for inspection at the Town Hall in the Town Clerk’s office at a later date.   

 

Dated:   September 17, 2020   Leonard J. Perfetti, Town Clerk  

 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85851390151

